
 

 

Copy of Letter No.21550/F2/73/AD dated 24-10-73 from the Secretary to Government  Agri. (Forest) 

Department., Trivandrum to the Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum. 

 

Sub:-  Discussion held at Punalur and Chalakudy on 19th and 20th March 1973 – Procedure to be followed   

            in the case of additional marking of trees. 

Ref:-   Your letter C1-13757/73 dt. 5-4-73. 

 

 With reference to your letter cited I am to inform you that the existing procedure is to mark all 

trees fit for Depot delivery. Omissions may happen very sparingly and Government sanction is necessary 

to consider each such case on merits. Your proposal to delegate some powers to the departmental 

officers in the above regard is therefore not acceptable to Government. Your request is accordingly 

declined. 

 

Sd/-  

                                    C.T. Joseph, 

          Under Secretary. 

Sd/- Section Officer. 

 

Endt. on CI.13757/73 dt. 09-11-73. 

 

Copy forwarded to all Conservator of Forests for information and attention in continuation of this office 

even No. dt. 5/11.4.73.  

Copy to Asst. Chief Conservator of Forests etc. etc. etc. 

 

                Sd/- 

                 For Chief Conservator of Forests  

 

               For Conservator of Forests , Trichur. 


